
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

        

 
 

                                                                                                     RGCET/CIR/2023-24/15                                                                                    
                                                                                                                       25.09.2023 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

Sub: Change in the date of Holiday on the occasion of Milad-Un-Nabi or Id-E-Milad. 

Ref. No.1. RGCET/CIR/2022-23/48 Dt. 25.1.2023 
 2.  Govt. of Puducherry, G.O.Ms. No.49 Dt. 22.09.2023 

**** 

In continuation with our earlier circular vide Ref.1, In terms of the decision taken by the Govt. of 

Puducherry vide Ref.No.2, 28 September, 2023 is declared as a Public Holiday for Milad-un-Nabi 

instead of 27 September, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned 

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 

 


